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11/16/2017 Edcgov.us Mail - Urgent! Please pull P&SVRR item from PRC Agendal!

Vickie Sanders <vickie.sanders@edcgov.us>

Urgent! Please pull P&SVRR item from PRC Agenda!

Thu, Nov 16, 2017 at 1:33 PM

president@psvrr.org <president@psvrr.org>
To: Vickie Sanders <vickie.sanders@edcgov.us>
Cc: Mark Rackovan <mrackovan@folsom.ca.us>, Eric Olds <operations@psvrr.org>, Douglas Fuller <finance@psvrr.org>

Vickie,

As we sort through the changes discussed at last Monday's JPA meeting, it has become clear that it would be
inappropriate to move forward with Park and Rec at this time. We were expecting to be able to review the revised draft
prior to it being submitted for consideration, so that we could adjust our presentation accordingly. In hindsight, there was
not enough time for Mark to revise the proposed agreement and still allow time for us to frame a proper response.

In short, the draft license agreement forwarded to you does not currently include EDC except in vague references in the
attachments. Section 1.6 clearly states that the license property ends at MP119.4 (County Line), and Section 1.8 clearly
states that an "Operating Segment" under the license can only be an approved segment of the "License Property".

In the absence of clarity, we formally request that this item be pulled from today's agenda, and that a meeting be
scheduled with County staff to discuss this and other inconsistencies in process so that a proper course of action can be
developed that is fair to all parties.

This request in no way should slow or stop the ratification process with the other member agencies.

Respectfully,

James M. Harville - President

Placerville & Sacramento Valley Railroad, Inc.
916-708-7368 www.psvrr.org
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